

August 9, 2021

Dear Valued Customer:

It is our goal to provide continuous and transparent communication as we continue our efforts to meet commitments while also keeping health and safety our top priority. As we remain focused on product availability and service, we regret to inform you of spot shortages through October for several of The Max products.

Attached is a summary showing the SKUs that will be experiencing potential shortages over the next few months. We will do our very best to help minimize these shortages whenever possible.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact your Conagra Foodservice Sales Representative if you have additional questions.

Thank you for your business and continued support during these times.

Sincerely,

Conagra Foodservice